
 

 

Aloha Class of 2022 ʻOhana! 

Happy Thanksgiving! When school resumes on Monday, it will be December, and there 
will only be 10 INSTRUCTIONAL days left before Final Exams.  

Important Dates 

 Thursday, November 28 - NO School (Thanksgiving Holiday) 
 Friday, November 29 - NO School (Thanksgiving Break) 
 Monday, December 2 - Friday, December 6 - Sophomore Banquet Ticket Sales 

(see info below) 
 Monday, December 16 - Wednesday, December 18 - Final Exams 
 Thursday, December 19 - Founder’s Day (see info below)  
 Friday, December 20, 2019 - Monday, January 6, 2020 - NO School (Winter 

Break) 

Sophomore Banquet 

The sophomore banquet, themed A Night in Hollywood, will be held on Saturday, 
January 25, 2020 from 5:30pm-10:00pm at Kekūhaupiʻo Gym. Ticket SALES will be 
held ONLINE ONLY during the week of Monday, December 2. Students may purchase 
a maximum of TWO (2) tickets, one for the student and one for his/her guest (for 
banquet, guests must be in high school or no older than 19 years of age). Ticket 
costs are as follows: 

 (1) ticket for (1) KSK 2022 student = $18 
 (2) tickets for (2) KSK 2022 students = $36 
 (2) tickets for (1) KSK 2022 student AND (1) NON KSK 2022 GUEST = $40 
 NO REFUNDS 

Please note that ALL sales must be completed ONLINE (debit/credit cards and bank 
account info required). NOTE: There is a $2.50 fee due to insufficient funds. 

For more information about sophomore banquet (including ticket sales, ticket pick up 
and dress code), please see the 2022 Weebly at: 
https://imua2022.weebly.com/sophomore-banquet.  

 

  



KŌKUA Needed - Sophomore Banquet!! 

We need your kōkua at our Sophomore Banquet. If you are CLEARED to volunteer and 
are willing and able to kōkua, please complete the online form at: 
http://bit.ly/SophmoreBanquetKokua. We need approximately 15-20 parents to kōkua. 
Here are the details: 

 Event: Sophomore Banquet 
 Time: 5:00 pm - 10:30 pm (the actual banquet runs from 5:30 pm-10:00 pm) 
 Date: Saturday, January 25, 2020 
 Location: Kekūhaupiʻo Gym 

**If you are NOT cleared yet but would like to volunteer, please be sure to complete and 
submit your volunteer paperwork ASAP! KS has implemented a new process which can 
take up to TWO WEEKS to complete, so if you haven’t already submitted your 
application, please do so right away. Volunteer applications can be downloaded at: 
https://apps.ksbe.edu/par/volunteering 

 
Founder’s Day 

We are THREE WEEKS away from Founder’s Day. Please have your sophomore 
CHECK to ensure he/she has the REQUIRED Special Events attire, including the BLUE 
sash (for males). In addition, please check to ensure ALL attire fits properly.  

For more information about the ATTIRE for Founder’s Day as well as the schedule of 
events, please see the 2022 Weebly at: https://imua2022.weebly.com/founders-day.  

If you haven’t already done so, please BOOKMARK our 2022 Weebly at: 
https://imua2022.weebly.com/. Finally, don’t forget to check your e-mail every 
THURSDAY for our 2022 e-mail blasts sent from the Parents & Alumni Relations (PAR) 
Office.  
 

I MUA WA22IORS! 

Sascha Baron, Class Parent 
Kim & Koa Lum, Class Parents 
Kaʻula & Rory-James Santos, ATP reps 
Rachelle Saffery, Class Advisor 

 


